
 
        Year 6 Homework letter  - Friday 15th March  2024 

 

Homework  
Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 
set on MyMaths and will be based on angles 
again. Last week’s task failed to upload cor-
rectly to MyMaths so I have extended the 
deadline to next week.  
 
Spellings: Twenty Spellings will be set on Pur-
pleMash, ten spellings from the Year 5/6 cur-
riculum and ten from the Years 3/4 curricu-
lum.  
CGP Grammar Books:  I would like the chil-
dren to continue to work on pages 30-40, read-
ing each page and answering the questions at 
the bottom. Please could this this task be com-
pleted by Thursday  21st March.  
Revision: Please complete the reading compre-

hension entitled ‘Beauty, the Guide Dog’.  

TTRS: Please do keep up with your times table 

practice online. 

Dates 
St Patrick’s Day— Monday 18th March (Green 

Shirt) 

Year 6 Wellbeing Wednesday—20th March (This 

date has been changed from the original date of 

6th March) 

Parents and Carer's Evening—WC 25th March 

(Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday) 

Easter service at Christ Church 9:30am—

Thursday 28th March 

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt—Thursday 28th March 

3:15—4:00pm 

Finish for Easter- Thursday 28th March 

Return to School (Summer Term) - Monday 15th 

April  

St George’s Day— Tuesday 23rd April 

SATs Week—Monday 13th May—Friday 17th 

May.  

Assessment Week.  
This week was Spring Term Assessment week. 
The children have been assessed in Reading, 
Writing and Maths. The purpose of this is to ena-
ble us to identify any gaps in your child’s learn-
ing so that we know how best to support them. It 
also gives us insight into the progress they have 
made.  
Knowing this allows us to address any gaps 
promptly so your child can continue to make the 
best possible progress. 
I am very proud of how hard the children have 
worked over the course of this term. They are a 
credit to you all. In preparation for their SATs, 
the children sat the special challenges in the 
school hall. It was so happy to hear all of their 
positive comments, with many preferring that 
environment. 
The1 assessed writing was based of the book Jour-
ney that we looked at last week across the school 
as part of book week. The children where tasked 
with writing  a travel brochure based on chosen 
location within the story.  

Easter Gardens 
Once again, St Peter’s and St Paul’s Church are 
inviting the children to create an Easter Gar-
den at home. Similar to the Nativity scene at 
Christmas, an Easter Garden is the recreation 
of Christ's tomb. An Easter Garden has three 
essential features: a mound with at least one 
cross to represent Calvary; a stone or stone 
structure to suggest the empty tomb; and lots 
of live greenery and flowers. Easter Gardens 
should be brought into school on either Mon-
day 25th March or Tuesday 26th March. The 
Faith Team and Father Paul will then judge 
the entries on Wednesday 27th March. The 
Easter Gardens will then be displayed in the 
Southwark room where there will be an oppor-
tunity for each class to visit the hall to look at 
the different creations. The winning entry will 
be announced in Collective Worship when we 
return from the Easter break. We welcome in-
dividual entries or joint entries with siblings 
or friends! The gardens will be taken over to St 
Peter’s and St Paul’s Church on Thursday 28th 
March where they will be on display over the 
Easter period.  

Hoping you have a restful weekend,  

The Year 6 Team.  




